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Announcements | June 9, 2024 

We are called, gathered and blessed to be a community and instrument of grace for 
 all sheep of the Good Shepherd. 

Thank you to Pam Hough for 
providing the cake/snacks for 

Fellowship this morning.  
If you would like to help with this 

ministry, sign up using a form in the 

Administration Hallway. The cost is $30. 

Attendance Last 
Sunday 

10 AM - 149 

 Online - 12 

A few more ways to get involved at Good 
Shepherd this month: 
  

• Buy a new backpack for Give A Kid A chance 
• Donate clothing for The Drake Closet 
• Join Coffee and Conversation-offered 

Sundays at 9:45 AM, Room 118 
• Recycle batteries, pop tabs, oral care waste & 

metal 
• Purchase Father’s Day greeting cards to 

support youth 
• Pray for our youth and leaders at Affirm 
• Invite a friend to church  
  

Get more details in the Sheep Buzz.  You can 
find the most recent addition under “Sheep Buzz 
Newsletters” under our “Home tab” at 
gslutheran.org. 

The Altar flowers are dedicated 
to the Glory of God, and are 

given by Pam Strong in 
celebration of Pam Weinelt’s 

birthday. 
To help with this ministry, sign up 
using a form in the Administration 

Hallway, the cost is $40.  

 

 

VISITORS and GUESTS 
Please join us in Fellowship Hall 
following each service for coffee 

and refreshments.   
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This Week 

Sun 6/9 8:30 AM/10:45 AM  Worship 
  9:45 AM Adult Sunday School 

  9:45 AM  

Tues 6/11 7:00 PM Council Mtg 

Wed 6/12 5:30 PM Call Committee Mtg 

  6:30 PM Theology on Tap | Game Day 

  7:00 PM Finance Mtg 

Thurs 6/13 7:00 PM Praise Team Rehearsal 

Sat 6/15 10:00 AM VBS Training 

Sun 6/16 8:30 | 10:45 AM  Worship 

  9:45 AM Coffee and Conversation | Rm 118 

  11:45 AM VBS Set-Up & Decorate 

 Additional Event Dates 
Sign-up sheets are available at gslutheran.org (Sign-up Central Online) or  

Sign-up Central in Fellowship Hall 

Month of June Give-A-Kid A Chance Backpack Drive 

June 17-21 VBS 


